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Southland Royalty Company

April 28, 1978

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attn: Mr. wW. A. Gressett

Re: Southland Royalty Company
Parkway State Com. No. 1
K - Sec. 15, 19-s, 29-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Attached please find C-101 Application to Drill and
C-102 Well Location Plat on above well.

Anadarko Production Company has on file Application to
Drill at this same location, however, Anadarko is relinquishing
operation of well to Southland Royalty Company. Mr. Jerry
Buckles with Anadarko has discussed this with you. As there
is a slight alteration in casing size and depth and change
of drilling contractors a new application is hereby submitted.

Anticipated spud date is May 1, 1978. Should there be

any question concerning this application, please call me at
915/682-8641.

Very truly yours,
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C. Harvey Carr
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